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PC 459 Burglary 

   18-0525    
 

 CALIFORNIA STATE UNIVERSITY, SAN BERNARDINO 

      POLICE DEPARTMENT 

_______________________________________________________________ 

BULLETIN DATE:  7/18/18 

INCIDENT DATE:  7/9/18 

SUMMARY:  The two suspects below were seen on 7/9/18 in the Pfau Library & the Wedge stealing items 
from backpacks, cubicles, and offices.  If you have any information, please contact UPD (reference case 
#18-0525). 

 
 
 
 
    

     
 

 

         

 
 
 
 
SUSPECT 1: Witnesses describe suspect #1 as a Black male adult, approximately 28-33 years old, 5’8”, 
170 lbs., short black hair, beard, tattoos on both arms, last seen wearing a white t-shirt, black pants, white 
socks, black slide sandals, & a black or blue backpack. 
 
SUSPECT 2: Witnesses describe suspect #2 as a Black male adult, approximately 25-30 years old, 6’0”, 
180 lbs., short black hair, last seen wearing a blue t-shirt, a gold chain, black shorts, white socks, black slide 
sandals, & a blue Nike backpack. 

If you have any information regarding this investigation, contact Detective Herrington at the University Police 
Department at (909) 537-7591. 

FOR YOUR SAFETY, PLEASE REMEMBER: Stay alert to your surroundings. If on campus after dark, use the 
University Police escort services.  Dial (909) 537-5165 or 77777. IMMEDIATELY report suspicious activities, persons 
and vehicles to the University Police. Remember, if you See Something, Say Something! 

IMMEDIATELY report emergencies, suspicious activities, or crimes in progress by calling or texting 911. 

  “If you see something, say something” 
Nina Jamsen, Chief of Police                                                                                           
5500 University Pkwy., San Bernardino, CA 92407 (909) 537-5165 or (909) 537-7777 / Fax (909) 537-7022. 

 

 

  


